
Public Hearing
Monday, March 14,2016

Hayden Town Hall
520 N. Velasco Avenue

5:30 p.m.

Public Hearing started at 5:30 p.m.

Present: Mayor Bobby Smith, Council Members Gloria Ruiz, Dean Hetrick, Thomas Lagunas
and Enrique Lopez

Not Present: Vice-Mayor Maria Munoz and Council Member Jeremy Garcia

Staff: General Superintendent Gary Cruz, Fire Chief Johnny Silva, Interim Chief of Police Sgt.
David Blue and Head Librarian Mary Helen Lopez

Audience: No audience was present.

Resident comments regarding the Town of Hayden's proposed Alternative Expenditure
Limitation-Horne Rule Option
Mayor Smith commented the hearing was to have a discussion with the residents regarding the
town's proposal of the alternative expenditure limitation of the Horne Rule Option. There were
no resident comments since no audience was present.

If the Horne Rule Option is not passed by the voters, the state will set the expenditure limitation.
But if it is passed by the voters the town will set the expenditure limitation.

Meantime the council members will need to go out and talk to the residents on the Horne Rule
Option that will be on ballot in the primary election in August.

ADJOURNMENT
The Public Hearing was adjourned by Mayor Smith at 5:40 p.m.

CERTIFICATION
I hereby certify that the following Public Hearing minutes are true and correct. The Hayden
Town Council held a Public Hearing on the 14thday of March 2016. I further certify that the
meeting was duly called and held and that a quorum was present.

Date Gloria Beltran - Deputy Town Clerk


